
 

NOTICE OF SPRING ELECTION 
County of Kenosha 
State of Wisconsin 

April 4, 2023 

Election Details 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, an election is to be held in the towns, villages, cities, 
wards, and election districts of the County of Kenosha, State of Wisconsin, on 
Tuesday, April 4, 2023. The following officers are to be elected: 
  

Judicial Officers 
A Justice of the Supreme Court, for the term of ten (10) years, to succeed the 

present incumbent listed, whose term of office will expire on July 31, 2023: 
Justice Of The Supreme Court                 Patience Roggensack 

Two Circuit Court Judges, each for the term of six (6) years, to succeed the     
present incumbents listed, whose terms of office will expire on July 31, 2023: 

Kenosha County Circuit Court Judge Branch 4          Anthony Milisauskas 
Kenosha County Circuit Court Judge Branch 7          Jodi L. Meier 

Municipal Judge 
A Municipal Judge, serving more than one municipality, for a term of four years*, to 
succeed the present incumbent listed, whose term of office will expire on April 30, 
2023: 

Town Of Somers/Village Of Somers                           Bob Kupfer 
Village Of Twin Lakes/Town Of Randall                     Bruce Goodnough 

Information concerning multi-jurisdictional municipal judge district boundaries may be 
obtained from the Kenosha County Clerk’s Office, 1010 56th St., Kenosha, WI. 
(*Note: Multi-jurisdictional municipal judges have terms of 4 years unless a term of 2 or 3 years 
is provided by CHARTER ordinance. Consult the ordinances that created the judgeship to 
determine the length of the term.) 

For Candidates 
The first day to circulate nomination papers is December 1, 2022, and the final day 
for filing nomination papers is 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, January 3, 2023.      
Candidates for Judicial Office (except multi-jurisdictional municipal judges) file with 
the Wisconsin Election Commission. 

Primary Election 
If a primary is necessary, the primary will be held on Tuesday, February 21, 2023. 

Additional Information 
Acceptable Photo ID will be required to vote at this election. If you do not have a 
photo ID you may obtain a free ID for voting from the Division of Motor Vehicles. 

DONE in the County of Kenosha, this 22nd day of November 2022. 
Regi Waligora, Kenosha County Clerk 


